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Early Voting Now Open In Nebraska 
(KLZA)--Early voting in person for the November General
Election is now available in Nebraska.

Anyone unable to go to their regular polling place for any
reason can request an “Early Voting Ballot.” Ballots can be
mailed to voters upon receipt of an application or a written
request signed by the voter or their agent and delivered to the
office of the County Clerk in the County where you live.

In Richardson County the application form for the “Early
Voting Ballots” are available on the Richardson County
website: www.co.richardson.ne.us.

The deadline for persons to register to vote in the November 8th
General Election is Friday, October 28th. You can register at
your County Clerk’s Office during regular business hours.

In Richardson County the Clerk’s Office will be open until 6
p.m. on Friday, October 28th for late registrations.
Registrations will be accepted at the Humboldt City Clerk’s
Office during regular business hours through Friday, October
21.

For more information on voter registration and “Early Voting”
contact your County Clerk’s office.  
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